
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Create a new line item in the Unappropriated Balance for the installation of new GPS 
transponders on LAPD and LAFD helicopters and instruct ITA, in concert with LAPD and 
LAFD, to report on the timeline for replacing existing equipment with the new 
transponders.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


